
 

December 5, 2021 

 

DEACONS MEETING 
THIS SUNDAY, DECEMBER 5TH, 4:30PM, ROOM 300 

 

THE 2022 BUDGET WILL BE VOTED ON 
NEXT SUNDAY, DECEMBER 12 

 
COPIES OF BUDGET AVAILABLE IN ALL WELCOME AREAS 

(Foyer/Welcome Center/Café/Kids Welcome Area) 



SUNDAY MORNINGS … 
 

9:30AM … 
 

Classic Worship Service - Sanctuary 
 

• Nursery - 9:30am 

• B3 Kids Sunday School - 2/3’s to 5th grade 

• Youth Bible Study 

• Families w/Master Work Connect - 9:30am 
Room 300 / Teachers - Jason Byrd/David Gibson 

• Ladies of Faith Sunday School Class - 
9:30am Room 109 / Teacher - Carol Hacherl 

• Young Families Connect Group - 9:30am  
Room 110 /Teacher - Brianna Frejosky 

 

 
10:45AM … 

 

Contemporary Worship Service - Sanctuary 
 
Online Service - www.burningbushbaptist.net 
 

• Nursery 

• B3 Kids Class - 3’s to Pre-K 

• Kids Church (B3 Kids Warehouse) - K-4th 
We encourage 5th graders to go to service 

with parents. 
 

• Adult Sunday School Class (Crusaders/
Seekers) 10:45am/Room 200 (over gym)/
Teacher-Tim Holcomb 

• Believers In Christ Sunday School Class - 
10:45am / Room 108/Teacher - Ken Berg 

• Class of One Accord (Ladies) - Room 300, 
10:45am 

• Discipleship - 10:45am, Room 110 
      Teacher - Ruth Smith 

• Joyful Gleaners Sunday School Class - 
10:45am, Room 103 

     Teachers - Clarence Smith/John Waldon 
 

 
SUNDAY NIGHT PRAYER 
MEETING/BIBLE STUDY 

CANCELLED UNTIL JANUARY 9TH 
 
 

 

OUR MINISTRIES 

THURSDAY NIGHT 
BIBLE STUDY 

CANCELLED UNTIL 
JANUARY 6TH 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
CHURCH ACTIVITIES 

 
B3 KIDS... 

• Nursery 

• Music-3’s-5th grade - 6:00-6:20pm 

• Mission Friends-3’s-Pre-K / 6:20-7:30pm 

• GA’s-K - 5th grade Girls / 6:20-7:30pm 

• RA’s-K - 5th grade Boys / 6:20-7:30pm 
 
YOUTH WORSHIP 

• Game time - 5:30pm / Front Lawn 

• Worship - 6:30pm / B3 Auditorium 
 
ADULT MINISTRIES 

• Ladies Ministries - 6:20-7:30pm 
 A Mother’s Heart / Cave 
 Mosaic / Room 110 

• Men’s Fraternity - 6:30pm / Room 200 
 Room over Gym 

• B3 Young Adults - 7:30pm-Games 
 8pm-Gathering/White House 
 
 

DEACONS MEETING 
THIS SUNDAY, DECEMBER 5TH, 4:30PM 

ROOM 300 



WOW Meeting 

Tuesday, December 7th 

6-9pm, B3 Auditorium 

 

Golden Age Travelers Christmas Meal 

Saturday, December 11th 

B3 Auditorium 

Meal will be catered and served at 1:00 

Cost is $12 

We must have your reservation by December 5th 





 





Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

PROTOCOLS FOR CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

• Hand sanitizer available in all areas. 

• No outside food will be allowed due to several food allergies. 

• If you, your child or family member in the household has had a fever or has been sick in the last 48 hours 

please do not attend. 
Thank you for helping keep our children’s ministry safe and well. 

B3 KIDS... 
• Nursery 
• Music-3’s-5th grade - 6:00-6:20pm 
• Mission Friends-3’s-Pre-K / 6:20-7:30pm 
• GA’s-K - 5th grade Girls / 6:20-7:30pm 
• RA’s-K - 5th grade Boys / 6:20-7:30pm 



June 6-10th, 2022 

There’s 20 spots available 

Deposit of $75 due before February 1st 

See Mitzi for more info! 

Reserve your spot for kids 
church camp! 



 

PIG OUT FOR CHRIST CHAPEL! 
 

For only $10 you can donate a canned ham for Christmas 

Food Baskets at Christ Chapel. HELP families in Catoosa 

County have a Merry Christmas!  You may make your dona-

tion through our online giving. Look for the “Pig Out” on the 

contribution information. Or you can write a check to the 

church and place in one of  the offering boxes located 

throughout the church (please write “Pig” on memo line on 

your check). If  you have any questions, please contact Kay 

Shipley. Help others have a great holiday through this spe-

cial project. 

 

 

"Don't neglect to do good and to share, 
for with such sacrifices God is pleased."   

Hebrews l3:16 NKJV 
 



Send Christmas cards to your church friends for only 25¢ per card. 
PLEASE send cards to active church members and regular church 
attendees only. We will be open Sunday mornings and Wednesday 
evenings. WE DO NOT MAIL CARDS! There are special card drop-off 
baskets located in the Welcome Center, Café, and Kids Dept. En-
trance. Please be sure to include your money in a sealed envelope 
with your cards. All donations will be given to the Lottie Moon 
Christmas offering. Sponsored by WOW. 

Sunday, December 19th is last day to bring your cards. 
 

PICK YOUR CARDS UP AT POST OFFICE LOCATED IN AREA 
ADJACENT TO B3 CAFÉ AND B3 AUDITORIUM 

 
 
 
 
Because you give to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering, IMB missionaries can 
take the gospel to unreached peoples around the world.  Every dollar you give 
makes a difference, because 100% of the money collected goes to the work of 
reaching nation. Our Goal is $5,000. 

Join the work God is doing in the world. 
Give to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL 

ADDRESS? 
SEND UPDATED INFORMATION TO:  

info@burningbushbaptist.net 

Please send your announcements/notes for the 
newsletter to:  

info@burningbushbaptist.net 
Send no later than Thursday mornings. 

 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If something specific is 
needed please include detailed information. Graphics will be recreated if necessary. 

I want to thank Burning Bush Baptist for all your prayers, phone calls, cards,  visits,  and 
food provided during Richard's illness and after his death.  I deeply appreciate your ex-
pression of sympathy and your on-going support during this difficult time. It has been a 
great comfort  knowing that you care for which I am truly grateful and it will always be 
remembered by the family of Richard Collison. 
       With sincerest thanks, 
        Gail Collison 
 
 

Church Friends, 
Thank you so much for the Thanksgiving meal. The food was delicious! Most of all, thank 
you for your prayers and being so caring! 
       Blessings, 
        Tommie Curtis 
 
 
Our sympathy to Rhonda and Randy Whiting and family on the passing of Rhonda’s     
father, Ron Shoemake. 


